
 

As part of the Waste section of our Eco School’s 

Action Plan we have introduced recycling our food 

waste.  This will help us reduce the amount of Carbon 

Dioxide being released into the atmosphere! 

The children in the classes use our new food caddies 

and then Mr Lamont, our Building Supervisor puts 

them into our new brown food bin. 


